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  27/5/24                                                                Andrew Knowler  
                                                                   
                                                                  
                                                                   
                                                                   
Dear Sir, 
I strongly object to the proposed policy W4 Brooklands Farm development. 
The current craze for building on farmland at a time when we need to be more self sufficient and grow more of our 
own food is absolutely crazy. 
 No thought has been put into the loss of wildlife habitat or the fact that the area doesn't have the infrastructure to 
cope. The loss of the last  bit of beautiful countryside in the Whitstable area would be a tragedy to those of us who 
live in the area. Whitstable has already had more than enough development and your idea of turning it into a sea of 
concrete doesn't appeal to anyone around here! 
 
Regards, Andrew Knowler. 
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